
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 

Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

  

 May Bank Holiday: 

Monday 3rd May—

school closed  

 Local Elections—

Tottenhall Infant school 

will be closed on Thurs-

day 6th May. SMAB 

will remain opened 

 Half term: Monday 

31st May to Friday 4th 

June 

 Back to school:              

Monday 7th June  

 Class photos:         

Wednesday 9th June  

 Walton-on-the-Naze 

Seaside Trip  -         

Years 4, 5 and 6 ONLY 

Tuesday 20th July   

Payment required by 

Friday 7th May to guar-

antee a  place on this 

trip as there are limited 

numbers. 
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 P.T.O 

‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

Newsletter Date: 

Friday 30th  

April 2021 

Summer Term  

Issue 2 

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

 

 

REMEMBER TO ALWAYS SOCIAL DIS-

TANCE AND WEAR A MASK WHEN 

DROPPING OFF/COLLECTING YOUR 

CHILD 

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING  
Remember next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ Help us raise more!  

 WHOLE SCHOOL WRITING TASK  
This week the 

children were 

busy writing 

about the ‘School 

Intruder.’ Using 

the clues, they 

wrote some amaz-

ing pieces of writ-

ing. 

 

Looking at the 

clues, who do you 

think it was?  
  

 MOBILE PHONES 

Children are not allowed to bring mobile phones on 

the school premises for both Educational and Health 

and Safety reasons.  

Under very exceptional circumstances             

permission maybe given to Year 6. (This is rarely 

granted). A parent/carer will need to put in writing, 

addressed to the Headteacher, the reasons why their 

child needs to bring a phone to school. This will be  

assessed and either agreed or declined in writing. A 

phone without an agreement letter from the Headteacher will be confiscated 

and an adult will need to collect it.  

 

      If you are concerned and want reassurance your child has arrived safely at 

school please call the main office in the mornings.  

     

Your co-operation is greatly appreciated; especially  during the pan-

demic, when we are limiting what comes in to the school.   
   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/
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PUNCTUALITY AND  

ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win next week?   

 

As a school we aim for at least 96%               

attendance. Due to covid the latest figures 

show that nationally, attendance for               

primary education is 93%. At present SMAB 

is 98%, which is an increase and better than 

national.  

 

We still need to ensure all pupils  attend 

school unless they are showing Covid symp-

toms or any other illness.   

 

A massive WELL DONE! to 3S who won both 

the attendance trophy punctuality trophies  

with 100% attendance and 0 lates.  

 

Well done to the other classes who managed 

100% attendance (60) and 0 lates (4H, 5L) 

MAY BANK HOLIDAY 

Monday 3rd May 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

CLASS Punctuality Attendance % 

3S 0 100 

3T 4 98.2 

3M 7 99 

4I 3 98 

4C 3 99.5 

4H 0 98.1 

5A 2 98 

5E 1 98.8 

5L 0 99 

6B 3 99.1 

6O 2 100 

6W 2 98 

HAPPY EASTER TO OUR  ORTHODOX FAMILIES 
Today is Good Friday for the Orthodox Easter. You may wonder why the 

Orthodox Easter falls on a different day. It is because they use a different 

calendar to work out which day Easter should fall on.  

 

Historically, Western churches used the Gregorian Calendar to calculate the date of 

Easter and Eastern Orthodox churches used the Julian Calendar.  

 

Both Orthodox Easter and Easter Sunday are Christian festivals where believers 

celebrate the resurrection of Jesus - it's the most important festival in the Christian 

Calendar.  

Christos Anesti (Χριστός ἀνέστη)  

PARENT PAY 

Please remember to top up your dinner 

money account and keep it in CREDIT.  

LOCAL ELECTIONS  
Tottenhall Infant School will be used as a polling 

 station on Thursday 6th May and therefore will be closed.  

ST MICHAEL AT BOWES WILL REMAIN OPEN.  

 

Please ensure your child   attends St   Michael at Bowes school on 

that day.   
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ENFIELD VIRTUAL DANCE FESTIVAL  
 

‘During lockdown four lucky pupils from Year 4 had the chance to perform a dance in 

this year’s virtual dance festival. There wasn’t a main theme this year, but at SMAB 

we did a dance called “Dancing In The Rain’. These 4 children worked really hard to 

learn and perfect the dance and they all thoroughly enjoyed themselves in the          

process. This week, the whole school were then given the opportunity to watch via 

zoom. A massive well done to Brook, Iris, Shaniya and Arianna for doing amazing 

jobs.’  

 

 

A big thank you to 

Miss Bell for  

choreographing  

the dance.  


